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Another week has flown by and the calmer weather has meant calmer children. Hopefully, you have 

all received your child’s report (except Reception children) and shared the content with them. Some 

consultation times have been sent home today for those who have returned slips - we have tried to 

accommodate  everyone but remember there are only so many late slots. 

 

Polite Reminder 

All children are expected to wear school uniform to school along with suitable footwear.  

P.E. kits need to be kept in school and in their bags (not on cloakroom floors or other locations 

around the school!) 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Snow White 

The year 6 children have been working hard this term to create their drama 

performance of Snow White. All children will get to watch the dress rehearsal as the 

performers have their final chance to iron out any minor issues. After the parents of 

children in Year 6 have been provided with their allocation there are still some 

tickets available from the school office on a first come first served basis. There is 

no ticket cost although we will be asking for donations at the performance to help 

cover costs. 

 

 

Music Assembly 

On Friday 29th March at 9.15am our choir, recorders and guitarists will 

be performing a few numbers to the school. Parents are welcome to 

attend. 
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There’s a few things happening around the village and at school in the lead up to Easter. 

⭐Easter Hunt 30th March 2pm,  £1 entry.......Easter basket making competition on the day 
too, winner will be announced after the egg hunt. 

⭐Easter Bingo Thursday 4th April 6pm - £3 for 6 bingo sheets - donations of baked goodies 
needed. 

⭐Easter raffle - posters going up Monday. 

⭐Year 6 drama production - Tues 2nd, 4pm/ Wed 3rd, 6pm- Parent volunteers requested 
to serve tea, coffee and biscuits. 
 
Next FOWS meeting is Tuesday 30th April in the Thirsty Farmer. 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 Book your parent consultation meeting if one has been requested or you would like to request 

one. 

 Crazy Hair Day on Friday 29th (school uniform still to be worn). 

 

 

  

 

 

              

Monday 25th March    Elm Parent consultations  1pm onwards 

Tuesday 26th March    Ash and Beech Parent consultations  3.30pm/2.30pm onwards 

Thursday 28th March   Oak and Willow Parent consultations  1.30pm/3.30pm onwards 

Friday 29th March   Music Assembly 9.15am (choir, advanced recorders, guitars) 

Monday 1st April      M&M Theatre visit - Wizard of Oz 

Tuesday 2nd April    Year 6 Drama production - 4pm 

Wednesday 3rd April    Year 6 Drama production 6pm 

Friday 5th April    End of term - school finishes at 1.30pm 

Tuesday 23rd April   Summer term starts 

Monday 13th May   KS2 SATS week 

Monday 27th May    Half-term holiday 

Monday 3rd June   Non-pupil day 

Friday 7th June    Sports day - morning only 

Monday 8th July   Year 6 Residential Week 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk
http://www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk

